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CLARIFICATION ANNOUNCEMENT

Reference is made to the announcement made by Bright Future Technology Holdings Limited 
(the “Company”) on 10 March 2022 (“Announcement”). Capitalised terms used herein have 
the same meanings as those defined in the Announcement.

Due to inadvertent error, the Company wishes to clarify that the title of the Announcement 
should be “Profit Warning” instead of “Profit Alert”.

Save as disclosed above, this clarification does not affect other information contained in 
the Announcement and all information and contents set out in the Announcement remain 
unchanged.

Shareholders of the Company and potential investors should exercise caution when 
dealing in the securities of the Company.

By order of the Board
Bright Future Technology Holdings Limited 

DONG Hui
Chairman, Chief Executive Officer and Executive Director
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